
Development of Sainsbury’s, Winchmore Hill, N21 

I am emailing you in utter disbelief and anger at the proposed development. Have just been informed by friends 
of these plans via text message as they have only just heard!    Why has Enfield Council not been more 
transparent about these plans?  I strongly object to these proposed plans.   Traffic and congestion as well as 
overcrowding is at an all time high.   This will only add to the problem. 
Enfield Council( as usual) has been very shady.  I have friends that work
in this Sainsbury’s store who are worried sick for their jobs and have only heard of these plans today. 
Absolutely disgusting from Enfield Council. I am beginning to believe all the rumours about Enfield council 
being corrupt   It seems to me that Enfield Council do what suits them and not the local residents.   You do not 
inform residents and you do things behind our backs.   Not happy at all!!!
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